
Industry Liaison Subcommittee 
 
 
Function   
 
 Committee members will provide proactive and reactive 
comments about the goals of, and reports from, each 
Subcommittee. Towards this end, members will: 
 

• seek constructive input about the DEWS goals and draft 
reports from appropriate individuals in their companies 

  

• forward their critiques to David Sullivan, for 
distribution to specific Subcommittees for their 
consideration  

 
 In this way the DEWS process will be able to benefit from 
the collective experience and knowledge of industry, which, 
in turn, should help in promoting a consensus in the 
definition, diagnosis and classification of dry eye 
syndromes.  
 
 
Interaction with the Steering Committee 
 
 David Sullivan has offered to serve as the facilitator of 
this process, to communicate with the Industry Liaison 
Committee members, and to obtain draft reports from, and 
send industry critiques to, the various Subcommittees. 
 
 
Involvement with the post-ARVO DEWS membership meeting 
 
 All Industry Liaison Committee members will be invited 
to the post-ARVO DEWS meeting, and will serve as active 
participants in the open sessions. 
 


